Raszka Shelley

From: Jackie Norton <taiyo1937@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:19 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves

To whom it may concern:

Please DO NOT allow HB3515 to become law. We Oregonians need to treasure the wolf, not destroy it. Please allow
them to be included on the Endangered Species list so they will be protected for years to come. The anti-wolf legislators
have ranchers and other wealthy property owners in mind and have no concern at all for what the general public cares
about.

Please fight this legislation.

Jackie Norton
Florence, Oregon



